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commentletters

From: al hardoy <al_hardoy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:20 PM
To: commentletters; Kathryn T. Hardoy
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

Hello, 
 
I would like to voice my objection to the February water restrictions being mandated. We have 
reduced diligently and consistently  as a community meeting and exceeding quotas. We have had a 
good rain/snow season so far with more to come. Please reevaluate in April but leave February and 
March alone. 
 
It certainly is challenging to be under such stringent restrictions while other parts of California know 
none. I just came back from Palm Springs and Anaheim. Palm Springs was a water park with 
fountains everywhere, lush green lawns EVERYWHERE and sprinklers going off everyday during 
daytime hours EVERYWHERE. The people I visited in Anaheim were bragging about their lawns! 
 
Take that to the governor please! 
 
Al Hardoy 
650 218 9422 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


